
I am an avid motorcyclist and I am in support of SB574 for lane sharing in Oregon under certain conditions. Every time I ride on 
Oregon freeways during slowdowns and traffic jams, I am checking my rearview mirrors to make sure drivers are not going to rear 
end me due to distractions or inattention to slowing traffic. SB574 gives me the safer option to move between lanes where it is 
proven by studies the likelihood of severe injury from an accident is significantly less. Please support SB574 in the interest of rider 
safety. Thank you!


